
 

       

    
  

Our Ref: LHE.JCP.schoolphoto 

09 September 2024 

Dear Families 

AJS Photographic will be visiting our school on Thursday 12 September 2024, to take the school's 

individual photos. 

Please ensure $Forename$ comes to school in full uniform for this date to provide a smooth and 

swift process for all students. 

 $Forename$ will bring home a card on the day with a QR code which is linked to the company's 

system.  You will firstly need to register with this code to gain access to the website, you will then be 

able to view the photographs and purchase a copy should you wish to. 

Kind Regards 

 

Ms Lucie Hernandez 

Headteacher 

 


